

Bernard C. "Jack" Young President, Baltimore City Council

100 N. Holliday Street, Room 400 • Baltimore, Maryland 21202 410-396-4804 • Fax: 410-539-0647

MEMORANDUM

To: Honorable Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, Honorable Joan M. Pratt,

Mr. George Nilson, Mr. Rudy Chow

From: **Bernard C. "Jack" Young**

Date: **June 21, 2016**

Re: Special meeting of the Board of Estimates – June 23, 2016

Please be advised that on Monday, June 20, 2016, the City Council approved on third reader, City Council Bill 16-0663, Ordinance of Estimates for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2017.

On **Thursday, June 23, 2016**, Board members should be prepared to convene at 5:00 p.m. to receive the report on FY 2016 Ordinance of Estimates and to certify the FY 2016 Real and Personal Property tax rate.

If you have any questions, please call Michael Huber at 410-396-4699.